
April 29th, 2022        Issue 11 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

School Council Finance 

6th May @ 9am 

School Council General 

11th May @ 6pm 

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Welcome back to Term 2 everyone!  I hope you all had an enjoyable   

Easter break and are ready for an exciting term. It has been wonderful to 

see all the students return this week with big smiles on their face. They 

have happily reconnected with their peers, quickly settling into their 

classroom routines and eager participated in learning activities. 

RAT Testing - Screening in schools 
The supply of RATs will continue for the first 4 weeks of this term. The 
screening recommendations remain the same; five per week on weekdays 
that children attend school. 
Students and staff who have tested positive for COVID-19, and have com-
pleted their 7-day isolation period, now do not need to            undertake 
rapid antigen test (RAT) screening for 12 weeks 
after their release from isolation. This was previously 8 weeks. 

Household Contacts 
Students and staff who are household contacts of a COVID-19 case are no 
longer required to quarantine. They can return to school as long as they 
undertake rapid antigen tests (RAT) 5 times within their 7-day period and 
wear face masks indoors if they are aged 8 and above unless they have a 
valid exemption. 
If any household contact returns a positive RAT result during this period, 
they must isolate for 7 days and not attend school. 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID 19) REMINDERS 

Notification 
Contact the school office if your child returns a positive result on 02 6059 8987 on the same 
day as the positive result is received. 
Notify the school if there is a COVID case in your household as your child has become a closecontact. 
Report to the Department of Health System 
https://vacsdata.educationapps.vic.gov.au/detvac/s/ratest or phone the 
hotline on 1800 675 398. 

https://vacsdata.educationapps.vic.gov.au/detvac/s/ratest


 YELLOW POD NEWS 
 

Yellow POD students are very happy to be back at school with their friends and 

teachers! It has been wonderful to see lots of happy faces!! 

Unfortunately, we have already been impacted by illnesses, and likely as we head 

into cooler weather that this will continue to affect our classes. We know this can be 

quite disruptive for all, but we also know that supporting our students to navigate 

changes can help build their resilience. 

This term we will be exploring Weather and Moving Objects as our Term Topic     

focuses. These science-based subjects will be super fun and engaging and    

learning will occur through lots of hands-on activities. We look forward to reading 

some fun books about weather and role-playing using dress-ups of appropriate 

clothing for different weather situations.  

In Literacy, we will be learning about Procedures and how they give us              

step-by-step instructions to do something. We look forward to reading procedures 

in our Cooking sessions and using procedures in creating and exploring in our 

Moving Objects learning activities. We will also continue our number and place  

value learning and delve deeper into understanding time in Maths this term. 

Yellow POD Teachers and ES are looking forward to a fun term of learning and 
sharing lots of photos of our learning through the newsletter each week! 



Paul & Amanda 

ROOM 18 NEWS 

This week Room 18 have been working on transactional writing, 
how to write a formal letter and maths activity. All students have  
enjoyed their first week back of Term 2! 



ORANGE POD NEWS 

 

BELVOIR DEBUTANTE BALL 

2021 

 

On the final night of term 1, the 2021 Belvoir Deb Ball was finally 

held. After over 12 months of waiting and rehearsing, our amazing 

students (some past and present) completed what can only be   

described as a spectacular night. All students looked terrific and 

did themselves proud in the way that they presented themselves 

and completed the formal dances. Well done to all students          

involved and a special thank you to the Deb Ball Committee 

(Amanda, Kellie, Bron and Cindy) for their hard work. 





Front Office 

N/A 





Wonder Recycling Rewards Program 

Our school has registered again to take part in the ‘Wonder Rewards Recycling Program’. 

 

This means you can start saving your empty bread bags, including: 

Bread roll bags, wrap bags, hot cross bun bags, etc. 

 

Boxes will arrive in the coming weeks, so please keep your bags at home until further notice. 

 

IMPORTANT: Please ensure all bags are clean, by emptying out the breadcrumbs and ensuring there is no 

residue or food left in them.  

Bread tags also need to be removed and can be recycled (if cardboard).  

 

Plastic bread tags can be saved and brought into the school to be passed onto the organisation ‘Aussie 

Bread Tags for Wheelchairs’. They have collection points all across the country, including two in Wodonga. 

For more information, click the link- https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

Hope we collect as much as we possibly can to help our environment and the world we live in.  

Happy recycling everyone!!! 

 

For more information, go to- www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards 

 

Your support is much appreciated. 

Jo Fraser 

Don’t forget to ask your family, friends and neighbours to collect bread bags  

and plastic bread tags for you as well!   

https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/
http://www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards







